

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 8th May 2015

Money

When paying money into school would parents please make sure that it is placed in an envelope with your child's name and what the money is for on the front, so that your child can hand it in to their teacher during registration. Thank you.

Godly Play

Mrs. Colegrove took our Class 2 children to Evenwood Church Hall on Tuesday 5th May to take part in 'Godly Play'. They listened to the parable of 'The Good Samaritan' and then made objects out of clay to represent the story. A big thank you to Reverend Claire Gibbs and her team, the children really enjoyed their time with you.

Year 6 Staindrop Visit

Our Year 6 children who are going to Staindrop School in September will be visiting Staindrop on Friday 15th May for an informal visit. They will be collected from school by coach and will require a packed lunch. They will need to wear their Ramshaw School uniform and take a pen and pencil with them. If they would like to have one, a breakfast snack is available for £1.

とんきんきんきんきんきんさんさんさんさん

Nepal Fundraiser

We are delighted to tell you that you have helped us raise £155 to give aid to the people who have suffered from the earth quake in Nepal. Thank you very much for all of the donations that were sent in to school last Friday.

Granal and Standard Standard

As you will know, our Year 6 students have their SATs week commencing 11th May. Could you please ensure that your child is at school promptly this week. We will provide a snack and drink before they start each day. We would like to wish them all the very best of luck.

Chicks

Our 3 chicks in Class 1 are growing rapidly and doing really well. We now also have 4 more chicks which have hatched in our hen coop. We are really enjoying seeing them all grow and progress.